
Outcome of statutory notice on a proposal to establish a 16 place resource provision at Iveson Primary School from September 2023.  

Representations received during statutory notice period (3rd October 2022 – 4th November 2022) 

Response 
no. Response Comments 

1 Email 
I am in complete support of this proposal. The city is desperate for places for pupils with SEND and it is a welcome 
addition to local provision. Well done and good luck to Iveson! 

2 

Email 

I would like to put on record my support for the proposed 16 place resourced specialist provision at Iveson Primary 
school which is currently out for consultation.  As you are aware there is an increasing need for this type of provision in 
the area and Iveson have the required space and expertise to facilitate this.  As XXXX at XXXX I can confirm that there 
is wholehearted support for the proposal, and having toured the site accompanied by the XXX I feel confident that this all 
necessary arrangements can be adhered to at Iveson. 

 


